Glover Planning Commission Meeting
Jlune 1, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 4:05 by Randy.

Randy, Mariel, Carmela, Jim, Ann C., Jack and Liz were present.

Liz moved and Jim seconded that that the corrected minutes be approved: lim’s name is spelled
“Bowes” and Ann C. needs to sign it. So voted.

The energy committee reported: Ann C. said that they have decided to do the energy tour of Ann’s
house on July 30", 2 to 4 PM.

NVDA is working on the regional plan and we have Glover’s plan. Jack says it is based on a pile of
assumptions. We are supposed to look at the NVDA plan and critique it. If we say yes to anything we
have to check it on our plan.

Mariel, Ann C and Sarah Gluckman are trained to do home energy visits for people over 60. They can
give light bulbs, shower heads, faucets that decrease the flow of water.

Karen Budde of the NEK Council on Ageing has been involved with this project.

We need to see the regional draft; Alison thought it would be available by the end of May.

if Glover had an advanced energy plan might help if we were in a dispute over industrial energy because
it would have more validity. However, it is not mandatory. Mariel suggests that if we have adequate
language in the current plan that we submit it now and review it, perhaps revise it, later.

West Glover Church may get a generator and become a shelter.

We reviewed the energy section and modified goals, strategies and objectives.

We reviewed Housing.

We reviewed Appendices and deleted Appendix N.

We need to update and verify statistics of Appendix P; Housing and Poverty statistics. Randy will find out
this info.

We discussed the kiosk placement — the green or Town Hall? Perhaps we would start at the Town Hall
and see, or wait until we have an overall plan for the Town Green and adjacent areas.

The next meeting will be June 15, 2017 at the library to review the beginning of the plan.

Liz moved to adjourn the meeting. So voted at 5:42 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Liz Nelson




